
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The City of Decatur will be holding their regularly scheduled Board of 
Public Works & Safety meeting at 6:00 p.m. and Common Council 
meeting at 7:30 p.m. on April 7, 2020 via conference call due to the 
COVID-19.  The public is invited to join the call must contact the Mayor 
before 1:00 p.m. on Monday, April 6, 2020 at City Hall (260)724-7171 or 
email the Mayor at drickord@decaturin.org to have their email address 
added to the list of attendees.  If you use a Smartphone to join the 
meeting, you will have to download the Microsoft Teams free app.   
 
        Phyllis J. Whitright 
        Clerk-Treasurer 
        City of Decatur, Indiana 
 
Date: Friday, April 3, 2020 
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